January 31, 2006

Ms. Sherri Brower, W4STB

American Radio Relay League

736 34 Terrace

Vero Beach Fl 32968.

Dear Sherri,

I am writing to offer a heartfelt “thank you” to the American Radio Relay League’s Board of Directors  for the wonderful honor of winning the Bill Leonard, W2SKE, Professional Media Award. It is especially gratifying to be recognized by the amateur radio community, which does so much to help people around the world.
My story on the ARRL’s holiday toy drive for Florida’s hurricane victims is just one more example of how ham radio operators are constantly finding ways to help their fellow man. The devastating hurricane season of 2004 left one in five Florida homes damaged or destroyed and countless families devastated. Under the leadership of the ARRL, ham radio operators across the country partnered with United Way of Martin County to send thousands of toys to impacted families who would not have been able to afford them otherwise. It was such a pleasure to meet and speak with a few of the thousands of “hams” who came together to help the victims of the storms have a happy holiday after all they’d been through.
A special thanks to you, the ARRL’s Allen Pitts, W1AGP, and Channel 2’s Jeff Huff, K3JMH, for your enthusiastic support with this story. Finally, I would like to commend the amateur radio community for the wonderful work they do year-round. Thank you again for this great honor.

Sincerely,

Marilu Lozada

Coordinating Producer

WPBT Channel 2

cc: 
Allen Pitts, Media and Public Relations Manager, ARRL


Jeff Huff, vice-president of creative services, WPBT
